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The PCD sub-committee continues to explore the possibility of having a Diversity 
Celebration event in the spring semester, identifying May 14 (study day) as a good day to 
have this event.  It turned out that study day would not be a good day as university policy 
does not allow for holding events/meetings on study day.  




